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Our March Meeting 
Our featured presenter for this 
month will be Marcia Sinclair 
from the Jamaica Tourist 
Board.   

She will be bringing along some 
hoteliers with her to give us the 
many updates on the Carib-
bean’s liveliest island and it’s 
many hotel choices.  Hope you’ll 
come and join us! 
 
We hope all the members that 
attended the last 2 meetings  
enjoyed having their February 
dinner paid for by TASC.  This 
month we have a little surprise 
for all who attend in celebration 
of St. Patrick’s Day.  Hope you 
will have the luck of the Irish! 
 
 
Suppliers! Save the Date! 
This year’s TASC Trade Show 
will be held on October 26th at 
the Clarion Hotel at MacArthur 
Airport.  Please contact our 
Trade show chairperson; Jeane-
ane De Cicco via email at 
Jeaneane.decicco@gmail.com  
for information or to reserve 
your table. 

RSVP’S for the general meeting 
shall be made to Honey Press-
grove’s office  
 631-363-9522 or email to  
empress965@aol.com  
They must be received no later 
than the MONDAY before the 
meeting.  If you are unable to  
attend the meeting after you 
have already responded, 
PLEASE call to cancel.  
 

 
GLOBAL ENTRY UPDATE 
Unfortunately TASC was unable 
to reach the minimum number 
required by the Global Entry peo-
ple to arrange for them to come 
to Islip Airport.  Therefore all 
those that have signed up must 
go to JFK to complete your inter-
views.  We apologize for any in-
convenience this has caused 
you. 

MEMBERS CORNER 
Members - If you have traveled 
recently and would like to pro-
vide a mini trip report to your 
fellow agents at the next meet-
ing, please see Fran Raupp 
prior to the meeting so she can 
give you a chance to speak 
about your experience. 
 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 
APR-Collette Tours 
MAY-E-Z Italy and Tours 
JUNE-Aruba Tourist Board 

 
WWW.LI-TASC.COM 
This is our website. Visit us !!! 
Also visit our TASC facebook 
page and “like us”.  Only TASC 
members will be able to post 
on the facebook page. 
 
If you have something  
NEWSWORTHY that you think 
would be informative to the  
membership please contact  
Susan Bonesso via email at 
susanbtravel@optonline.net 
 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day to everyone in this 
month of the wearin’ of the green and the won-
derful feeling that Spring cannot be far behind.    
Although our weather up till now hasn’t been bad 
at all.  I can even see the daffodil’s trying to 
come through the frozen ground.  The grass is 
looking a bit more green every day as well.   
Ah, spring. 
 
What a great presentation by Barbara Canizio 
representing Globus, Cosmos, Monograms and 
Avalon cruise lines.  There was so much to learn 
and I hope you were able to join us for this very 
informative evening.  And we thank Barbara very 
much for the gift of the hand made bracelets. 
 

 
This month we will be welcoming Marcia Sinclair 
with the Jamaica Tourist Board and that should 
really get us in the mood for warmer weather.  
Always a very interesting presentation, I hope 
you will all join us. 
 
You won’t want to miss this month’s meeting as 
you might enjoy a treat if you have a bit of  the 
“luck of the Irish”. 
 
See you March 8

th
 at Shandon 

Court. 

Fran Raupp 

 


